
REPORT ON THE STUDENTS FAREWELL PROGRAM 2022 

 The Students’ Cell organized the Students’ Farewell Program for the Batch of 2022 on 

the 21St of May, 2022 at 12 noon in the College Auditorium. The Batch of 2022 included the 

Eight semester students of BTTM and the Sixth semester students of BA, BSc and BCA. The 

theme for the program was “Everything ending has a new beginning” and the dress code was 

“Dress as a blast as if it is your last”. All the arrangements and decorations were done by the 

students volunteers. The program was hosted by Ms. Naki Larisa Nongkhlaw. The welcome 

address was given by Dr. D. K. B Mukhim, Principal, Lady Keane College. The audience was 

enthralled by performances from the students of Fourth semester which brought the program to 

life. Sir B R Syiem gave a very interesting and innovative speech on behalf of the teachers. Ms 

Kerdarilin Khongwir, General Secretary of the Students council shared her personal and heart 

warming experiences as a student of the College. The audience were surprised to hear the 

announcement by Mrs Wanakaru Laloo, Assistant Professor, Department of Computer Science 

of the “Lady of the Day” which was awarded to Ms Ibamelari Rynjah of English Department for 

being dressed for the occasion and being punctual on that day. All students of Batch 2022 were 

awarded a memento and the Platinum Jubilee edition of the College magazine. The formal 

program was followed by lunch and games organized for the students. Students captured the 

memorable moments with their friends by taking many pictures at the various photo booths made 

especially for that day.    

 

 

 

 


